
 

 

 
 

Thursday 28th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 6 – Visit from Young Shakespeare Company 

 
On Monday 11th December 2023, actors from the Young Shakespeare 
Company are due to come into school to put on a performance of Macbeth 
for our Year 6 children.  We will be studying Macbeth and this will be a 
fantastic way to introduce the story. 
 
For the visit to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8 per 
child to be paid via ParentPay. The deadline for payment is the 14th October.   
 
If you would like to discuss financial support for this trip or if you require a 
copy of your ParentPay activation letter, please contact admin@hayes-
pri.bromley.sch.uk. 
 
By using Parent Pay this will automatically act as permission for your child to 
take part in this event.  
 
Thank you for your support,  
 
Year 6 Team 
Miss Constable, Mrs Valentine and Mr Sieber  
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